
August 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians:

It is the goal of the Manalapan-Englishtown Regional School District to continuously evaluate and improve
the educational programs of the district to help our students learn and grow with the skills necessary to
thrive as twenty-first century learners. On August 2nd, curricular program updates were presented to the
Board of Education.

We invite you to view the presentation and the draft versions of the Manalapan-Englishtown Regional
School District’s revised curriculum guides to be implemented in September 2022 by clicking on the links
below.

MERS Curriculum Guide Drafts 2022
Curriculum Presentation

At the end of August, you will be able to view the final adopted copies of all district curriculum guides which
will be available on the MERS website. To easily access such, you can also click here to reach Atlas, our
online database which stores our curriculum guides.

Respectfully,

Jodi Pepchinski
Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum and Human Resources

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1lx1pTaNqAHwMKSDmZN9Rchqh_igPxCmj?usp=sharing
https://www.canva.com/design/DAE-tiu0HAM/0EIVKlqDL6AeX6nGsbJbIA/view?utm_content=DAE-tiu0HAM&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton
https://mersnj-public.rubiconatlas.org/Atlas/Browse/View/Calendars

